
February 17, 2021 

Federal Communications Commission
Equipment Authorization Division
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD  20146
 

Re:  FCC ID:  H4JAMP-4-150  

To Whom It May Concern: 

We are submitting an application for Class II Permissive Change for our Model 
AMP-4-150-30-00, FCC ID: H4JAMP-4-150

The hardware design of this product has been updated to replace the primary gain stage 
transistor with a comparable component that is more robust against electrostatic discharge. 
This change does not alter the operation, circuit functions or tuning procedure for this product. 

We trust that the test reports and other exhibits submitted with this application will demonstrate 
the ongoing compliance of this updated product with the applicable regulatory standards 

Sincerely, 

Nathan Wren 
Engineering Operations Manager 


